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AGP eGlass, is a division of AGP Group that focuses on the development, and mass production of 
high value-added automotive glass. AGP eGlass is a global leader in glazing innovation for the automotive 
industry with global presence. 

Our mission is to enable better electric and autonomous vehicles through affordable innovations. 
We want to shape the future with sustainable mobility making the world cleaner, safer and more 
enjoyable, always creating added value for our stakeholders. 

 
As AGP eGlass we undertake that: 

 
1. We are committed to ensure compliance with the quality objectives stated in our global strategy, 

guaranteeing our customer’s and stakeholders’ expectations are met. 
 

2. We are committed to promote a global culture of excellence in quality management based on the 
guidelines of our leaders and organization values: Customer obsession, Dream big, Founder's 
Mentality and Meritocracy. 

 
3. We are committed to provide products with high added value, innovation, and state-of-art 

technologies, that adapt and comply with the needs and requirements of our customers; as well as all 
applicable regulatory requirements and those established within our quality management system. 

 
4. We are committed to continuously improve the quality of our products, processes, and quality 

management system through the active participation of Top Management and collaborators at all 
levels of the organization. 

 
5. We are committed to guarantee the communication of our Corporate Quality Policy to our 

collaborators and stakeholders, ensuring that it is understood, clearly and openly across all levels of 
the company. 

 
At AGP eGlass, we make a voluntary commitment to implement, review, maintain and continuously 
improve the effectiveness of the Quality Management System and ensure that any kind of quality issue are 
given proper attention in a daily manner. This is how every single one of us contributes to our quality system. 
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